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June 12, 2025

Attn: Kevin Higdon
1460 Broadway
Lee's Summit, MO

RE: R.E.O. Project 24-097-04
Moment-frame building foundation
Field revision

Dear Mr. Higdon,

We are providing herewith statement regarding the non-structural foundation between
building piers where adjacent to the parking lot. The specified stem wall construction
may be substituted with trench footing construction per detail 7 on sheet S1.2. No
modifications are required for this change.

If there are any questions regarding this substitution, please contact our Offices.

Very Truly Yours,

R.E.O. ENGINEERING, P.C.

Byzw President

Aaron D. Obermiller, P.E.




